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238 Danbury Road 
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ADDENDUM TO APPLICATION – NOTICE TO WATER COMPANY & CT 

DEPT. OF PUBLIC HEALTH 
 

Section 8-31 of the Connecticut General Statutes states, in part, “When an applicant files with the Zoning 

Commission, Planning and Zoning Commission or Zoning Board of Appeals of any municipality an 

application, petition, request or plan concerning any project on any site which is within the watershed of a 

water company, as defined in Section 25-32a, the applicant shall provide written notice of the application, 

petition, request or plan to the water company…Such notice shall be make by certified mail, return receipt 

requested, and shall be made within seven days of the date of the application…” 

 

The watershed map is located in the Planning and Zoning Office in the Town Hall Annex. 

 

The certified letter should state the address of the property and the intention of the application.  It is 

helpful to include a project plan, although not required. 

 

The address is either: 

 

SNEW        First Taxing Dist. Water Department 

South Norwalk Electric and Water Company   12 New Canaan Avenue 

164 Old Boston Road      Norwalk, CT 06851 

Wilton, CT 06897           

CT#1030021       CT#103011 

South Norwalk Reservoir/City Lake    Brown’s Reservoir 

Pope’s Pond/Street’s Pond 

 
Public Water Supply Watershed or Aquifer Area Project Notification  

Under the Public Act 06-53 notification requirement, applicants with projects in public water supply 

watersheds or aquifer protection areas must notify the CTDPH in addition to the project area water 

company. 

 

The CT DPH Drinking Water Section prefers applicants use the listed website to satisfy the notification 

requirement.  You may access the online PA 0653 Notification Form on the Source Water Protection 

Program website:  http://www.dir.ct.gov/dph/water/web_form.htm  

 

Correspondence to the Aquarion Water Company involving activates located within a state-designated 

aquifer protection district may be sent certified/return receipt mail to:  Aquarion Water Company of 

Connecticut, Environmental Supervisor, Division of Environmental Management, 714 Black Rock 

Turnpike, Easton, CT  06612. 


